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Thank you, Madame President,
Bulgaria warmly welcomes the distinguished delegation of Japan to the second UPR cycle.
We would like to thank Japan for the comprehensive second UPR report and for the efforts invested in the implementation of the accepted recommendations. Furthermore, we congratulate Japan for the fact that it has been actively engaged in the activities of the Human Rights Council as a member by June 2011 and now as an observer State.
We take positive note of the Third Basic Plan for Gender Equality, approved by the Japaneese Cabinet in 2010, which established 15 priority fields for creating a gender-equal society and indicated specific measures to be implemented by the end of 2015.

Bulgaria notes the view expressed in the observations made by the Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination against Women (CEDAW) and wishes to recommend that Japan ensures the full applicability and incorporation in the domestic legal system of the Convention on the Elimination of All Forms of Discrimination against Women. 

Thank you, Madame President.
